Snippets about Lake Tahoe

e The March 5 South Lake Tahoe City Council
meeting has been canceled. The next meeting is
March 19 at 9am at Lake Tahoe Airport.

e South Tahoe Public Utility District’s board is having a
workshop March 6 from 2-5pm to discuss the budget and 10-year
capital improvement plan. The meeting is at 1275 Meadow Crest
Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

e The first weekend in March marks the beginning of SnowFest
in North Lake Tahoe, as well as the return of the Rahlves’
Banzai to Squaw Valley.

e Pollard Station is proposed to be an age-restricted senior
neighborhood located on the 8.05-acre Davies/Fitch property in
the 37.8-acre Hilltop Master Plan area of Truckee. For more
information, contact planner Jaime LaChance at (530)
582,29270r jlachance@townoftruckee.conm.

e Eric Lamoureux, 43, of Placerville has been appointed deputy
director of the office of public affairs at the California
Department of General Services, where he has served since
2010.
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